
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Learning Journal 23.1.16 

This week….We have been 

looking more closely at the 

weather and recording the 

conditions every day. We 

had some wonderful ice to 

look at and we watched our 

volcano erupt with great 

excitement. 

Literacy and Phonics 

We are writing brilliant 

sentences and aiming to 

become more and more 

independent with our 

writing. Nursery pupils are 

working hard on pencil 

control and sounds and they 

know lots of the sounds in 

their names. We have also 

been telling stories about 

our adventures in the tent 

and planning exciting places 

to go. Eventually we hope to 

write our stories down to 

share with everyone. 

Mathematics 

This week we have been 

learning ordinal numbers 

e.g. first, second, third. 

Every time we line up we 

recite our ordinal 

numbers and practise 

them.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We were glad we 

had collected 

warm, dry sticks 

a few weeks ago. 

 

We cleared the leaves 

from our fire area. 

We rolled newspaper 

into firelighters. It lit 

with just one match! 

 

 

 

Soon we had a lovely blaze and all 

kept warm. 

Other news…Due to the very cold 

weather on Thursday we had a lovely 

campfire at the woodland workshop. It 

kept our hands warm along with our hot 

chocolate. We thought of some brilliant 

safety rules for our fire and enjoyed 

watching the flames and the embers. We 

also did lots of running around to keep 

warm and enjoyed the crunchy grass 

under our feet. We were glad to get 

back in the warm at school and eat our 

hot dinners. 

 

Help at Home…….Line 

up toys and decide who 

is first, second, third 

and so on. Or have any 

kind of race and give all 

finishers a place.  

Next Week…..Toasty 

Tuesday is here again. 

A slice of toast costs 

30p with jam or 

marmite and all 

proceeds go to charity. 


